
From: pd@nswbuilding.com.au [mailto:pd@nswbuilding.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 26 November 2019 12:05 PM 

To: johnh@holman.com.au 

Subject: RE: 13 Bungendore Street, Ingleside - BCA Report. 

 

John, 

 

The design recommendations within the latest architectural plans prepared by Parker + Associates 

dated 23 November 2019 have been adjusted to reflect the requirements within our report dated 29 

October 2019. 

 

Regards, 

Patrick Doherty 

 
Suite 16  2-12 Glebe Point Road GLEBE 2037 
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